
PAX CHRISTI IRELAND
(THE INTERNATIONAL CATHOLIC MOVEMENT FOR PEACE)

BELFAST BRANCH

CHAIRPERSON:

26 May, 1991
Dear

Yours in Peace,

ohn Watson

I am writing to you and the leaders of the 
other main political parties on behalf of both the Belfast 
Branch and the Irish Section Executive of Pax Christi, the 
International Catholic Movement for peace.

Our prayers and our thoughts will be with 
you throughout the period of the forthcoming talks. We 
earnestly hope that the spirit of reconciliation will prevail 
and that these historic deliberations will result in a 
successful outcome.

May the Peace of Christ be with you and may 
the Holy Spirit guide and suppor^Tat this time.

John Watson, 22 William Alexander Park, Belfast BT1O OLW


